Pioneer Flag Football Registration

Written by Staff Reports Monday, 29 August 2011 18:11

There will be an organizational meeting on Tuesday, September 6 at the new Jack Groce Stadium on the campus of Watauga High School.

This meeting is not mandatory. Practice and games begin Saturday, September 10. Practice will be held from 9-9:30 a.m. and games will be played from 10-10:50 a.m. every Saturday through October 1. Games will be played on the artificial turf at Jack Groce Stadium and the lower turf field, if necessary.

The registration fee is \$25 will cover the cost of the league t-shirts, youth league footballs, waist flags, and a mouthpiece for each player. If you cannot attend the meeting on September 6, there will be a parental meeting Saturday, September 10 at 9:45 a.m. at the stadium. For more information, please call WHS football coach Tim Pruitt at (336) 262-4708, or you may reach him by email at highcountryfootball@gmail.com.